
 

                                                         Technology Corporation America 

Product Obsolescence Notice 

EOL#NTCA20211102 

 
I91361RI  

I9361RI 

 

Notification Date: 11/1/2021 

 

Dear Customers,  

      Nuvoton Technology Corporation America has been informed by 
Nuvoton headquarters that I91361RI & I9361RI are being discontinued by 
Nuvoton. Last time buys will be offered through May 1st, 2022. Orders will be 
accepted on a non-cancelable, non-returnable basis only. Customer requested 
delivery dates must be scheduled on or before November 1st, 2022.                           

      Last time buy quantities are limited to available stock on hand and 
Nuvoton Technology does not guarantee that requested lifetime buy quantities 
can be supported. 

 

Nuvoton Part Number Recommended Replacement 

I91361RI I9160RI 

I9361RI I9160RI 

 
 

 

 

  

             

Aditya Raina 

 

 

      President 

Nuvoton Technology Corporation America 

Last Order Date: May 1st, 2022 

Last Shipment Date: November 1st, 2022 


